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Headteachers special mention to: All our pupils raising money for Red Nose Day and Walk for Water 

 

 

  

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  Our 

Superheroes for 

Red Nose Day 
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Good Friday (school closed) 2 April 2021 
Easter Holidays   5-16 April 2021 
May Bank Holiday  3 May 2021 
Spring Bank Holiday  31 May 2021 
Summer Half Term  31 May-4 June 
Inset Day    7 June 2021 
Last day of Summer Term  23 July 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Truro High School for Girls Virtual Open Day 

Senior School – Tuesday 20 April, 4.30pm – 5.30pm 
https://my.demio.com/ref/tBVKCQgZWYkpFpM7 

 

I’m the Director of Music here at Truro Cathedral where we are fortunate 
to have a nationally recognised choir of boys, girls, and adults (you might 

have seen us on Britain’s Got Talent!).  

Right now, we’re recruiting for boy choristers and are seeking to 

audition boys currently in Years 2, 3 and 5. For the right boy, this can be 

a life-changing experience that boosts self-esteem while being part of a 
close-knit team singing great music.  

If you have any boys who enjoy singing and may be interested in finding 
out more, please contact  me on christophergray@trurocathedral.org.uk  

Please see video link 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zRyzQW7hYME&t=22s 

 

Morning Tuck – Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

After trialling the booking system for tuck, we will be offering 

morning tuck in a slightly different way.  Instead of booking per day 

tuck will be £3.50 per half term with payments to be made via 

Parentpay at the start of each half term. 

If you require your child/children to have tuck for the next half term 

please make payment by Sunday 18 April to allow the kitchen to 

process the order. (Morning Tuck will be made available for you to 

add money from 1 April). 

Any money on the previous account for tuck can be transferred 

across. 

 

 

 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/

play/dynamoscricket 

 

School Uniform 

Please note Tartan Skirts and Pinafores 

have had a slight price increase. 

All skirts - £14.00   All pinafores - £21.00 
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